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Social Media 

Last week, the staff at both schools had training on Social Media delivered by Rubbi, who regularly 

works with Year 5 and 6 at St. George’s. The training was really interesting and helped staff learn about 

a number of new social media platforms and features. We also discussed the importance of regular 

discussion with children about social media. Social media doesn’t have to be scary as long as we are 

prepared. On the back of this month’s newsletter, are some tips on how to talk to your children about 

social media. The advice is taken from a document called The Things I Wish My Parents Had Known. 

Although the guide may be aimed at children slightly older than some at Mossy Lea  our recent training 

highlighted the importance of starting these conversations with children as early as possible. 

Operation Encompass 

Operation Encompass is a partnership between police and schools. Mossy Lea is part of Operation 

Encompass in partnership with Lancashire Police. One of the principles of Operation Encompass is that 

all incidents of domestic abuse are shared with schools, not just those where an offence can be 

identified. Operation Encompass is very simple and easy to implement within a school. Every school 

appoints a trained Key Adult – the Key Adult is the person who receives information about police 

attended Domestic Abuse incidents. The Key Adult will be notified prior to the start of the next school 

day that the police have attended an incident of domestic abuse. This timely information sharing 

enables appropriate support to be provided for that child so that all interactions, from when the child 

first arrives at the school gates, are of a positive nature. The Key Adult must be trained as a 

Designated or Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead. The Key Adults at Mossy Lea are Antonella 

Greenhalgh and Andy Purcell.  

Worried about a Child? 

If you're worried about a child or young person, you can contact the NSPCC Helpline for support and 

advice for free - call us on 0808 800 5000 or contact us online. 

Children can contact Childline on 0800 111 or online any time to get support themselves. 
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